From: Charles Carroll
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern pass

Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 9:02:15 AM

Charles Carroll 11 Pemi lane Woodstock, NH 03262

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I as a resident of woodsrock do not support the northern pass because of the negative impact on property values as well as the huge expenses that will be incured by the affected towns when any repairs or new additions are needed to the burried water and sewer lines that would be located in the same streets. Would you want to dig up a street knowing that high voltage power lines are burried in the same street? The huge costs associated with any of the above services will be incured and ultimately passed on to the residents of Woodstock forever. Why should the VOTING residents of New Hampshire pay for this power line when the power is not even needed in New Hampshire?

Sincerely, Charles Carroll